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September 30, 2022 
 
Florida Department of Environmental Protection, Central District 
Solid Waste Program 
3319 Maguire Blvd, Suite 232 
Orlando, Florida 32803-3767 
 
Subject: 37th Semi-Annual Water Quality Monitoring Event 
  J.E.D. Solid Waste Management Facility (JED Facility) 
  Waste Connections of Osceola County, LLC 
  FDEP Permit No. 019726-033-SO-01 
  WACS Facility ID No. 89544 
 

 
The purpose of this letter is to inform the Florida Department of Environmental Protection (FDEP) 
that the 37th semi-annual water quality monitoring event for the J.E.D. Solid Waste Management 
Facility is expected to commence on or about October 17, 2022.  This is the second semi-annual 
groundwater sampling event for 2022.  The sampling will be performed over a period of one week.   
If you have any questions, please contact the undersigned at (813) 943-8633. 
 
Sincerely, 

 

 
Joseph Terry 
Project Manager 
 
 
Copy:  Ken Stover, WCF 
 Kory Broussard, WCF 
 Karen Smith, WCF 
 Andrew Denton, WCF 
 Matt Wissler, Geosyntec 
 Don Thompson, Kleinfelder 
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